
Family Access – Emergency Numbers

After selecting Skylert (in the 
left panel), the parents will 
see the phone numbers they 
have listed.  Skyward does 
not allow us or parents to 
uncheck any of the boxes in 
red.  Two of these columns 
indicate which numbers will 
be called for EMERGENCY 
calls with Skylert/School 
Messenger.  

Parents have the option of 
which phone numbers should 
get called for ‘General’ 
(informational) calls from 
Skylert/School Messenger.

The parents can change any 
information in the green 
boxes.
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